
SJRC News 
Monday 23rd October 2023  

Autumn One Special!  

Stars and Superheroes of the Week 
A massive congratulations to the following children for being awarded Star of the Week in their class on Friday 

20th October! 

Well done to; 

Louis for coming and sitting with his friends at carpet time in Nursery Class.   

Aaron for being kind to everyone and making new friends in Peter Class.  

Matilda for becoming independent with putting her coat, hat and scarf on in John Paul 

Class. 

Brianna for trying her best in all lessons and being a good role model to her peers in 

Elizabeth Class.  

Johan for fantastic listening, always being ready to work and always trying his best in 

Baptist Class. 

Cristiano for always being so enthusiastic about every lesson that is taught– he loves 

sharing his knowledge in Jerome Class. 

Faith for trying to make an improvement with her work, and trying hard this half-term 

in McAuley Class! 

Rufta from Felton Class for her positive attitude towards her learning, both at home and 

in school.  

Paolo for maturing and showing a conscientious approach to his learning and for a par-

ticular improvement in Maths in Joseph Class.  

George for his participation in class during learning time in Campion Class.  

Sonny  who has made a positive contribution to class discussions and great                  

improvement in Maths in Dempsey Class. 

Jonathan for always listening carefully to teachers and his classmates in order to         

improve and for impeccable behaviour in Fisher Class.  

 We are very proud of you all! 



House Day  
We held our very first House Day of the year on Thursday 28th September.   

       It was an opportunity for all the members from each House to get to know 

each other as a new academic year began, and add their handprint to our whole 

school display. It was lovely to see the older children helping out with their 

younger House members.  

We have some new Heads of Houses, and our House Captains and Points      

Monitors were chosen!  



House Captains 2023 – 2024 
Congratulations to our new House Captains who were chosen by their Heads of Houses 

on our House Day! They were chosen for being super sensible and helpful during our 

celebrations. 

They will be leading different events for their Houses throughout the academic year.  

Points Monitors 2023– 2024 
Our Points Monitors will be responsible for totalling the points at the end of each week, 

updating our whole school display and keeping Miss Allen informed of the totals.  

 

Chisom—Mercy  

Kacie—Hope 

Ruby—Faith 

Euan—Peace  



Prefects 2023-2024 
Congratulations to the following Year 6 pupils who have been named as our Prefects. 

They have already began duties, including helping out in classes in the morning if it is a 

wet start.  

School Council 2023-2024 
Congratulations to our newly elected School Councillors who were elected by their 

classmates earlier this month! They have been busy planning exciting events, such as 

Children in Need and our Advent Project.  

Peter Class — Ameena and Maliyah 

John Paul Class — Bethany and Victory 

Elizabeth Class — Aaliyah and Sebastian C. 

Baptist Class — Brianna and Milana 

Jerome Class — Declan and Jemima 

McAuley Class — Chloe and Garcelle 

Felton Class — Alex and Naomi  

Joseph Class — Eli and Liberty 

Campion Class — Kai and Renee 

Dempsey Class — Cedric and Joanna 

Fisher Class — Ruby and Samuel 

Keduse 

Ruby 

Sabrina 

Santino 

Seyi 

Archie P. 

Euan 

Joanna 

Jonathan 

Kacie 



Extra– Curricular Activities  
In the first half-term of this academic year, we have had a range of activities on offer 

after school– from athletics to baking and lots of other activities in between! 

 Take a look at what have been up to!  

Lunchtime Clubs  
This half-term, we have had a Gardening Club for Key Stage One and Two run by Mr 

Deverill, and an Art Club for Key Stage Two, run by Mrs Cook. Take a look at what they 

have been up to!  

 



Pre– Loved Book Sale 

An update on the funds we raised from our       

pre-loved books, earlier on in October.  

The money will be used for Christmas              

preparations in our school, including the purchase 

of a Christmas tree and wreath. We aim to hold 

another similar book sale, later on in the academic 

year.  

Book Fair  

We were overwhelmed by your support at our Book Fair. In total, you 

helped us to raise an amazing total of £2,915.25! As a result of your 

generosity, we have earned a percentage of the total amount raised in 

rewards with Scholastic, and we will be able to use these rewards to pur-

chase new books for our book corners in each class— a massive thank 

you to you all!  

Autumn Term Parents’ Meetings  
A big thank you to all who attended our Target Setting Parents’ Evening for the 

children in Reception to Year 6 on Thursday 19th October, and those who       

attended the Nursery Open Days.  

It was wonderful to hear the positive feedback from parents (and the children!) 

about what has worked well this half-term, and set       

targets for this academic year. 

Copies of these targets will be sent to you after half-

term.   



“In all created things, recognise the care and 

wisdom of God, and give Him thanks.” 

St Teresa of Avila 

The Winners of Autumn One are...   

Peace 

  

  



Thought for the Week 
 

Birthday Shoutouts 
We would like to wish those who; have celebrated their birthday last week, are celebrating 

today, or will be celebrating over the half-term break, a very happy birthday! 

Nicholas – Nursery Class  

Guilia - John Paul Class  

Maximilian - John Paul Class  

Julia - Peter Class  

Aniyah - Elizabeth Class  

Alex O. - Baptist Class  

Sharon - Dempsey Class  

Aruna - Fisher Class  

Francesca - Fisher Class  

Lola - Fisher Class  


